
 

                 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 17th March 2020    

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
 
The Trust are working within the Government Guidelines, and consequently some staff are being 
advised not to come in to work from tomorrow.  As a result, with all the information that I have 
at this time (3.00pm), we will be partially closing tomorrow.  We are open for Years One to 
Six.  We will not be opening our Early Years classes (OAP and OLP), as we will not have 
sufficient staff to ensure the safety of our pupils. 
 
Please continue to use the up to date information that is provided by the following websites, 
regarding the current COVID-19 situation. These official sites are important public websites, so 
you can get the most up to date news, information and guidance to address any concerns you 
may have: 
 
www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 
www.gov.uk/government/organisations/public-health-england 
www.gov.uk/government/topical-events/coronavirus-covid-19-ukgovernment-response 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Jane Sendall  
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


